
01/10/2020 

MR David Ap Geraint Ap Iorwerth 
11 Manuela PL 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
donk90@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

My family and I strongly oppose the proposed development at John Fisher Park.

This proposal is to expand the oval from 2 to 4 playing fields, and extend the operating hours 
to 9:30pm at night, yet no traffic, parking or acoustic reports have been provided.

This DA cannot be approved unless the parking and noise impact are properly assessed.

Traffic, parking and noise will have a very serious impact on all neighbouring residents, all one 
has to do is attempt to drive down one of our streets when sport is in progress. It's not 
uncommon to become completely stuck as parents and players try to navigate through small 
residential streets to find a car space or pick up their children. 
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